Te Loewer costs
FOR STUDENTS

The cost of education is only increasing, and many students struggle to stay financially afloat. At
University Store, we're doing everything we can to help by keeping the cost of textbooks low. We know
you care about minimizing expenses too, and together we can have a significant impact. Take a look at
five easy ways you can help us help students:

1. SUBMIT ADOPTIONS:

When we know you're using a text again the following quarter, we pay your students more for it at buyback.

2. JUST SAY NO TO NEP'S:

If a new edition is pending, we typically can't pay students much for it at buyback. In fact, we may not be able to
purchase it at all. If you can avoid a textbook that is moving to a new edition, it will save your students serious
money.

3. PROMOTE USED:

Used books still offer the lowest total cost of ownership to students and we try to stock as many as possible on
our shelves. Let your students know at the start of the semester to help them recoup more cash.

4. ENCOURAGE PRICE COMPARISON:

Did you know that we are working with our new Point-of-Sale partner to be able to list what other companies
such as Amazon and Half.com are charging for each textbook right on our website? We really are dedicated to
providing students with the best value, and this is just one of the many ways we prove it. Be sure to let them know
about this effective and free service.

5. RECONSIDER OPEN EDUCATION RESOURCES (OER):

The LCC Faculty Librarians are here to help! Open Education Resources allow students to receive their textbooks
on the first day of class, keep costs down for students who want physical copies of the book, and help support
our campus Print Shop. Reach out to lan King at iking@lcc.ctc.edu if you'd like to consider transitioning to an OER
textbook.

Let's work together to lower student textbook costs. Contact us to discuss this term'’s adoptions:

LCC Bookstore - bookstore@lowercolumbia.edu / (360) 442-2240
Theresa Thompson - tthompsona@lcc.ctc.edu
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